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Any moratorium on fracking should be removed and companies encouraged to expedite exploration for shale or
coal gas including gas resources that can be exploited by fracking processes in a commercial and
environmentally acceptable way.
Scare campaigns by anti fracking groups and individuals should be answered in real time and not stored up for
later technical responses.
The Territory and the nation need the energy from gas now and over the long term future and companies should
be subject to domestic reserves on any gas found or processed in Australia.
Regards
Robert Adams
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